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Memorandum 
To: Stockton Whitten, City Manager 

Via: Tammy Gemmati, Administrative Services Director 

From: Lorne Stinnett, Human Resources Manager 

Date: August 25, 2023 

Re: City of Cocoa Employee Sick Leave Bank Dissolution 

The City of Cocoa Employee Sick Bank was approved by City Council at their regular 

meeting on September 28, 1993. On August 8, 2022 the remaining members of the Employee 

Sick Leave Bank Board voted unanimously to dissolve the employee sick leave bank. There are 

65 Active Employees who have donated hours to the bank. There are 479.37 hours that will be 

divided equally and allocated to member sick leave account balances. 
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